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Fishing Report 

DELTA— Striped bass continue to migrate into the Sacramento side of the Delta, and they are 
scattered from Suisun Bay north into Liberty Island. A large school is found between Rio Vista 
and Collinsville, and trollers along the West Bank are catching and releasing numbers of legal 
fish. The grass has been a deterrent, and the best action without having to constantly clear lines 
has been as the tide slows down. In the north Delta around Liberty Island, the stripers and large-
mouth bass are feeding in the shallows, and the largemouth are starting to orient to structure, 
particularly wood. Flipping or punching in the grass are the top techniques. White sturgeon will 
reopen for catch-and-release only after a review by the Office of Administrative Law expected to 
take place by early September. 

General Membership Meeting 

Next Meeting Thursday, September 

12th. Spaghetti w. meat sauce,  

zucchini, and salad $12 by SteveO. & 

Crew served at 6:00pm-Pleas e sign 

up for the meal. Meeting to Follow 

@ 7:00, hope to see you there!   

Board of Directors Meeting 

First Thursday of Every Month is our 

BOD meeting, All Members are    

welcome. Prospective New Club 

Members please attend, meeting 

called to order at 6:30pm. 

Next Meeting Oct 3rd 2024 

Club Hours 

Mon-Thurs 3:00pm-9:00pm 

Friday–Sunday Noon-9:00pm 

-Hours subject to Change- 

 Upcoming Events 

Monday Nigh Football! Sept 9th  

Chili Dogs w. Coleslaw By Michael V & 

Crew - 1dog for $6 or 2 for $10 @ 5pm 

Friday Lunch! Sept 13th 

Chicken Parm Sandwich, pasta salad, and 

pistachio cake $12 by Newbecker & Bush 

Crew @ Noon 

Club Wide Clean-Up! 

Work Party Sunday Sept 15th @ 8AM, 

great chance to take care of some of your 

volunteer hours! 

Port Stockton Boaters Surf &Turf 

Saturday Sept 21st $40 per ticket, tix avail-

able at the bar 

PSB vs SRGC Horseshoe Tournament is 

POSTPONED 

-See attached flyers for more info- 



Volunteer Corner 

Thank you to all members who’ve volunteered to go above and beyond or 

our Club this past month. Tomas , Pat, Halverson, Gloria, Mark S, Don S. 

and the whole Tent City Crew! Rob W and Ron & son Josh Henderson,  

Jason & Kay, Juan & Toni for the Rib Luncheon. Rob W and Ron           

Henderson for their donations & efforts to try and cool down our Hall. 

Ron Halverson and Carlos Solorio for their donation to repair the          

refrigerator in the kitchen. Carlos S. for donating service time to repair 

the Walk-In. Jason L for cleaning debris off the roof of Club building and 

Patio, Steve O & Michael V for hosting street tacos on the patio. The  

Newbecker & Bush Crew for taking initiative and getting Friday lunches 

up and running again. RJ Alford and Jason L for watering our club 

grounds. Amanda Combie for her organizational skills in the back room 

and back bar areas. Doug Combie for his continuous work for our dart 

room revamp. Also, thanks to those members who’ve made monetary 

donations for use of campsites on the hill, & those who’ve donated       

towards dock repairs and the dart room improvements  

Greatest apologies if there is anyone missing! Everyone’s combined 

commitment to our organization is immensely appreciated! 

 

Thank You! 



Please Note: Monthly Bulletins will now be posted on the Friday after 

the monthly Board Meeting, this is to help ensure accuracy of upcoming 

events and information, thank you for your understanding!  

Pool Tournaments 

Official Club Pool Tournaments are held the 1st, 3rd, and the occasional 

5th Saturday of each month and typically start at 1pm. Please remem-

ber, to be eligible for entry into our end of year championship game for 

your name on the placard, you must have placed in one of the Clubs 

official pool tournaments in 2024. 

Congratulations to our August 2024 Pool Tournament Winners 

08/07/2024– 1st Bobby R, 2nd Brad J, 3rd Dexter L 

08/17/2024– 1st Brad J, 2nd John F, 3rd John N 

08/31/2024– 1st Don W, 2nd Merle M, 3rd Bobby R 

History Corner 

Sep 2, 1938  Fiberboard Sportsman Club & Stockton Rod and   

    Gun Club Merger 

Sep 1, 1939   1st set of By-laws (Feb 1, 1938) were accepted 

Sept 5, 1941  Formal opening of Club 

Sep 24, 1956  Club Dues raised from $4 to $6 

Sep 1963   Club small bore range open every tues. night 

Sep 27, 1992  Dart boards moved from front bar to side porch. 

This is just a small excerpt of some of our Club history, any additional          

Information is welcome!  If interested in being our Clubs historian, please let 

us know! 

 





THURDAY SEPT 12TH, 2024 












